
 Bowers Hill Interchange Improvements Study
Cities of Chesapeake and Suffolk

Citizen Comment Opportunity 
www.BowersHillInterchange.com 

Review information and provide comments on an improvements study to consider 
potential safety and operational improvements in the Bowers Hill interchange area 
in Chesapeake and Suffolk. The Bowers Hill Interchange Improvements Study area 
includes segments of I-664, I-64, I-264, Route 460, Route 58, Route 13 and Jolliff 
Road (Route 191). The needs of this study are to reduce congestion, improve travel              
reliability and provide additional travel choice on I-664 from and including the Bowers Hill            
interchange to College Drive. In lieu of an in-person meeting, citizens are invited to learn 
more by viewing a video presentation and to submit comments using an online survey. 
Study information will be online as early as Feb. 12, 2021 with the video presentation 
online on March 15, 2021. Public comments will be received March 15 through March 
25, 2021.
The presentation, survey, past meeting materials and more study details are available 
at www.BowersHillInterchange.com. Comments can also be sent to bowershill@vdot.
virginia.gov or mailed to Bowers Hill Interchange Improvements Study, 11827 Canon 
Blvd. Suite 402, Newport News, VA 23606.

VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs and activities 
in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need more 
information in regards to your civil rights on this project or need special assistance 
for persons with disabilities or limited English proficiency, contact VDOT’s Civil Rights       
Division at 757-956-3000, TTY/TDD 711.  
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